
The Down Ramp leading off the 
flyover will be closed 11:00 PM 
March 18, 2017 to 5:00 AM March 
19, 2017.  All Traffic will be 
directed to the Departures level of 
Terminal B  

PAPD will be on site to provide 
traffic control. 

For further information, please 
contact Airport Operations at (718) 
533-3700.	
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